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Dear Parents 
Hope you and your family are safe and confined under lockdown. 
Hope you have received the results of your ward by now. 
On behalf of the teachers of BBVP and on my personal behalf I extend my Hearty 
Congratulations to all my wards for having promoted to the next class. 
I also take this opportunity to welcome you all to the new Academic Session 
commencing w.e.f. April 01, 2020 through online classes, amidst the current pandemic 
situation. 
The whole nation is fighting to control the communal spread of the Covid 19 amongst 
Indians. We join our hands to extend our full support to the Nation by keeping our self 
in isolation and be a part of Nation’s mission in control of the Virus, Covid 19. 
The current situation is unexpected and unprecedented. However, one can not 
compromise, while supporting the nation’s mission, the progress of nation, major being 
the education sector, and do our best as far as possible to continue the system under 
lockdown. 
BBVP has made all the necessary arrangements to begin the new session from April 
01, 2020 and start the classes online. Hope the Class Teachers and Subject Teachers 
are in touch with your ward and you about the modalities of connecting your ward 
online for the regular classes with few demo classes. 
I request all the parents to encourage your ward to actively join the online classes and 
keep a supervision of your ward during the classes.  
I am sure, once the school reopens, it will add extra pressure to all of us, particularly 
with students who will have more pressure with overload under limited time.  
Our main efforts are to ease the pressure as much as possible, while continue keeping 
the child in touch with the classroom activities under lockdown. 
Let us contribute to our nation’s fight against the Covid 19 without compromising our 
progress in academic activities.  
Thank you for your kind cooperation 

Together We Make Difference 
Help Us to Help You 

 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Dr M Kasturi 
Principal 
 


